TOWN OF WAREHAM

MAY 2 2 2013

Dog By-Law Study Committee

Room 23 Memorial Town Hall 54 Marion Road Wareham, MA 02571

Meeting Minutes, 1-24-2013

Room 23 already occupied, so meeting moved to old Harbormaster's office in Town Hall basement and notice of move posted on door of Room 23

3:33 p.m. Call to Order

Roll Call: all present except Cheryl

Approval of past meeting minutes:

6-20-2012 Motion by Manfred, second by Ken 4-0-0

7-26-2012 Motion by Ken, second by Manfred 4-0-0

8-9-2012 Motion by Ken, second by Manfred 4-0-0

8-22-2012 Motion by Ken, second by Manfred 4-0-0

9-4-2012 Motion by Manfred, second by Ken 4-0-0

9-7-2012 Motion by Manfred, second by Ken 4-0-0

9-26-2012 Motion by Manfred, second by Ken 4-0-0

11-14-2012 Motion by Ken, second by Manfred 4-0-0

12-6-2012 Motion by Manfred, second by Ken 4-0-0

Final review of proposed By-Law.

Peter read email from Cheryl stating her full support for proposed By-Law into record.

Vote to approve submittal of proposed By-Law to Town Meeting: Motion by Ken, second by Manfred 4-0-0

Motion by Ken to authorize Peter to coordinate getting proposed By-Law onto warrant and to present article to Board of Selectmen, FinCom and Town Meeting, second by Manfred 4-0-0

Motion by Ken to accept minutes as written by Peter for today's meeting as this is final scheduled meeting of Dog By-Law Study Committee, second by Manfred 4-0-0

Motion to adjourn by Manfred, seconded by Ken 4-0-0.

Meeting adjourned 4:22 p.m.

Aprioued 1-24-2013

Town of Wareham - Re: Dog By-Law Study Committee Meeting 1-17-2013

From: Cheryl A. Gorveatt-Dill <cheryl_gorveattTo: Peter Teitelbaum <pteitelbaum@w areham.ma.us>

[To: Peter Teitelbaum]

Date: 01/21/13 6:52 PM

្ត្រីc: Manfred Wiegandt <maw iegandt@aol.com> 🐇 , <cruzknl@comcast.net> 🐇 ,

<kl26@klevitt.us> 🖟 , <mhw @w iegandt-immigrationlaw.com> 🖞

Subject: Re: Dog By-Law Study Committee

Meeting 1-17-2013

To Whom it may concern,

It is with regret that I will be unable to attend the bylaw committee meeting scheduled for vote on the final version of the proposed new dog by-laws.

I would like it to be known that as the Wareham Animal Control Officer and a member of the by-law committee I am in full support of the proposed new by-laws.

Cheryl Gorveatt-Dill

Wareham Police Animal Control Officer